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February 4, 2025 

 

Dear Holland Families: 

 

Tomorrow, February 5th is Global Play Day.  As what has become a tradition, 

Holland School will participate in Play Day for a portion of the school day. 

 

Games and activities will be provided for students.  However, if they would like to 

bring a board game, deck of cards, or something small to play with, they may. 

Students are responsible for equipment they bring from home. 

 

Please click here for more information on Global Play Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

As of this writing, only 44 days until Spring!  

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend watching the Super Bowl, 

 

Mrs. Wardell 

http://www.hollandschool.org/
https://globalschoolplayday.com/about

